
 
August 26, 2024 

 

 

Re: 2024 Line Painting Program 

 

Dear Resident/Property Owner, 

 

This letter is to notify you that the Township’s 2024 Line Painting Program is scheduled to begin on August 30, 2024. 

Alpha Space Control, Inc. will be performing the work. The work schedule is dependent on weather and equipment 

operations.  Line painting will not impact traffic or parking, and the paint should only require a few hours to dry. 

However, it is strongly encouraged to avoid driving over the lines for the first two hours following the painting.  

 

Any changes to the scheduled work date can be found on the Township website.  

 

The streets to be completed are as follows: 

 

Street From To Date 

Broad Street Susquehanna Road Limekiln Pike 08/30/2024 

Maryland Drive New Jersey Drive Cul-de-sac 08/30/2024 

Mundock Road Susquehanna Road Limekiln Pike 08/30/2024 

New Jersey Drive New York Drive Cul-de-sac 08/30/2024 

New York Drive New Jersey Drive Cul-de-sac 08/30/2024 

Pinetown Road Highland Avenue Susquehanna Road 09/09/2024 

Twining Road 1512 Twining Road Dale Road 08/30/2024 

 

Although work may not be done on your particular street until later in the day, the contractor typically begins work at 

7:00 AM. Please be cautious as you travel through the work areas.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact Rebecca Barrett, Public Works Administrative Assistant, at 215-643-1600 

(ext. 3810) or rbarrett@upperdublin.net. 

 

Thank you, in advance, for your cooperation in this important project.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Ralph C. Alessandrini 

Public Works Director 

mailto:rbarrett@upperdublin.net

